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Orbis  • Mentholatum Blindfold Lunch
To promote eye health, our students participated in an unique "Blindfold Lunch" experience.
During the activity, students wore eye masks during lunch to understand the importance of
healthy vision. This campaign provided a hand-on experience for students to reflect on the
importance of eye protection and cherishing their vision, fostering empathy and gratitude.

“Music for the Millions” concert
The “Music for the Millions” concert is a programme of the Music Office with the objective
to promote an interest in music among young people through an entertaining and
educational music programme. At the concert, the professional orchestras team from
Music Office performed a series of masterpieces for our students. All pupils immersed
themselves in a fabulous music journey,  leaving everyone with cherished memories and a
deeper appreciation for the art form.

Our annual sports day was held at Sham Shui Po Sports Ground on February 27. Despite the
hot weather, all students gave their best in each competition, breaking numerous school
records! We were honored to have Mr. Chen Dion, the principal of Ying Wa College, and
former HK athlete Miss Lau Ching Man to deliver inspiring speeches to our students.

Sports Day


